
    

Duty Roster
 
Greeters  
 October - Hal D., Lei D.
November - Hal R., Chad C.
December - Cory B., Rand R.
January - Zoe S., Amy B.
February - Jen B., Marc M.
 
Thought for the Day   
November 6 - Chad C.
November 13 - Rand. R
November 27 -  Curt D.
December 4 -  Jim B.
December 11 - Curt D.
December 18 Peg B. 
January 8 - Jen B. 
January 15 - Steve A.
January 22 - Rick J.
January 29 - Lei D. 

EVENTS 
Pancake Breakfast - July 4
Hoedown - July 28
D.G. Bill Grile Visit August 28
Road Cleanup October 9
Halloween Parade- Oct 31
Holiday Celebration - Dec 18 
Holiday Party - Jan 12

Club Leaders
Curtiss Owen Davis 
President,Public
Image/Relations Chair

Steve Auerbach 
President-Elect

Zoe Schumacher 
Secretary

Lei Darcey 
Treasurer

Harold M. Darcey 
Membership Chair

Rand Rietmann 
Rotary Foundation Chair

Hal Reitmeier 
Community Service
Chair,iPast President

Jennifer Burroughs 
Youth Exchange
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Rotary Club of Sisters
Meets at Brand 33 Restaurant 541 549-3663

16900 Aspen Lakes Drive
Sisters, OR 97759

Time: Tuesday at 12:00 PM
Check Calendar for socials and special meetings

December 25 - No Meeting; Merry Christmas
January 1, 2019 No Meeting; Happy New Year 

Upcoming Programs

December - Disease Prevention and Treatment Month
December 4 - Scott Nay - The Lodge at Sisters
December 11 - Andi Buerger - Beulah's Place

December 18 - Musical Treat Holiday Celebration
December 25 - No Meeting on Christmas

January - Vocational Service Month
January 1 - No Meeting on New Years Day

January 8 Benny Benson - SHS Flight Science Program
January 12 - Holiday Party 

January 15 - Kristy Rawls - AVID
January 22 Curt Rymer - Rotary Youth Exchange

January 29 Club Assembly

Meetings and Events 

December 18 - Musical treat and
Holiday Celebration We celebrated
the season with Santa, a children’s choir
and festive treats.  We began with our
regular meeting upstairs at Aspen Lakes
and after a brief meeting we went
downstairs to hear the children’s choir.
Then Santa spoke to the children and
read them a story while they shared milk
and cookies. 

https://sistersrotary.org


Birthdays
Curtiss Owen Davis 
January 01
Rick Judy 
January 07

 

December 25 and January 1 - No Meetings. Enjoy
celebrating Christmas and New Year’s Holidays with friends
and family.  Our first meeting in the new year will be January
8th.  Come hear about the SHS Flight Science Program. 

January 12 - Holiday Party - Ring in the new year with
our annual Holiday Party 5 PM Saturday Jan 12 at Pine
Meadows Clubhouse.  It will be our traditional potluck with
the main course and bar provided. Many have signed up
already.  Please RSVP to Curt Davis ( curtisso35@gmail.com )
and let me know how many people and whether you will
bring an appetizer, salad or dessert. 

Words From Your President
Your Board in Action.  The Sisters Rotary Club Board
of Directors meets monthly and makes decisions on
how the club is run, making sure we meet all of the RI
and District requirements for a Club in good standing,
managing the budget, and making plans for fundraising
and charitable events in Sisters and at the District and
International levels.  Our last meeting was December
12. 

We made a discussion about hosting an international
student in 2019-2020.  The club is small and we
struggle to find the required 3-4 host families. Also,
two of our families that have hosted in the past are no
longer available for hosting.  After the discussion the
board voted unanimously that we would not host a
student in 2019-2020 year, but would consider hosting
in the future if we get new members with families that
are interested in hosting. 

We discussed the possibility of a future international
project with either Worlds Children or 10 Friends. We
are continuing to investigate and discuss options.

The Fundraising Committee met at 6 PM December 12
following the Board meeting. A plan was set to have the
Hoedown become a Sisters signature event and have
our partners (Band of Brothers, Circle of Friends and
Kiwanis) step up to be more involved in running the
Hoedown.  Steve Auerbach and Hal Darcey are leading
this effort for our club. 

Our next Board meeting is 5 PM January 17 at the Pine
Meadows Club House. We will include discussion of
Fundraising in the Board meeting. If you would like to
come to any Board meeting let me know and I will
make sure you get the information you need.

 

mailto:curtisso35@gmail.com


Regards, Curt Davis, 2018-2019 Sisters Rotary Club
President
 


